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Volunteers like you are invaluable to us for making a
difference in every life they touch, so please note our

thanks, and accept our gratitude for the time you share,
and your caring attitude!

We are grateful for your commitment. We know we can
count on you. Please accept our thanks for all that you do!

The Board of Trustees and Administration would like to
personally thank you for your efforts on behalf of our

students and schools. You are cordially invited to attend the

BISD Parent Volunteer
Recognition Ceremony

Thursday, April 21, 2022
5:00 - 7:00 PM

CAB Cafeteria/Auditorium
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